
 
 

 

SPECIAL ANNOUNCEMENT 
7th July 2024 

 
CLARIFICATION AND RESPONSE TO UNSCRUPULOUS SOCIAL MEDIA 
COMMENTS 
 

We refer to the above-mentioned matter. It has come to our attention that a group of social 
media users on platforms such as Facebook, Instagram, and TikTok have been deliberately 
spreading negative comments and fake news unrelated to our clientele. These actions appear 
to be targeted towards our company, Mono Digital Sdn Bhd. Unfortunately, in their attempt 
to disrupt our business, they have intentionally targeted our esteemed client, who is in no 
way involved in this matter. These negative comments should be disassociated from the 
products or clients that we are managing, including but not limited to Elba, Faber & Rubine. 
 
On July 5th, 2024, at 11:00 am, we have lodged a police report at SeaPark Petaling Jaya. The 
police are currently investigating the case and tracking the origin of these comments via IP 
addresses, profile creation details, and other relevant information, in collaboration with the 
Malaysian Communications and Multimedia Commission (MCMC).  
 
Henceforth, any unscrupulous or negative comments posted by these individuals will be 
reported to the respective social media platforms. We will also ensure that such comments 
are blocked by our clients and associated brands. 
 
We sincerely apologize to our esteemed clients for this unforeseen incident and are working 
diligently with the authorities to resolve this matter promptly. 
 
Should you require further information, please do not hesitate to contact us at 
hello@monodigital.my. 
 
Thank you. 
From the Management of Mono Digital Sdn Bhd. 


